
 

 

 

October 1, 2024 

Dear OHVIF Committee 

 
 
On behalf of the Municipality of East Hants, I would like to indicate Council’s support of the Driftclimbers 
Snowmobile Club’s request to redirect funds from Project# 2019-11-13-023 towards upgrading the of DAR 
line beginning in Kennetcook. 
 
 
Council thanks the OHVIF Committee for considering the groups request. We value your commitment to 
supporting local initiatives that promote outdoor recreation.  
 

 

Regards,   

 

Eleanor Roulston 

Warden, Municipality of East Hants 

 

 

NS Off Highway Vehicle Infrastructure Fund 
80 Walker Street, Suite 1 
Truro, NS B2N 4A7 
  


